Parasitology Stool X3 Complete Health
Recognizing the showing off ways to acquire this book parasitology stool x3
complete health is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to
begin getting this info. acquire the parasitology stool x3 complete health
associate that we have enough money here and check out the link.
You could buy guide parasitology stool x3 complete health or get it as soon as
feasible. You could quickly download this parasitology stool x3 complete health
after getting deal. So, afterward you require the ebook swiftly, you can
straight acquire it. Its consequently unconditionally easy and suitably fats,
isnt it? You have to favor to in this express

Essential Paediatrics and Child Health Mary Rudolf 2020-07-09 Essential
Paediatrics and Child Health is a comprehensive and practical guide to
paediatric disorders as they present to the student and practitioner, offering
step-by-step guidance on symptom assessment, history taking, physical
examination, investigation and diagnosis, management and treatment, patient
education, follow-up and prognosis. With full-colour images and a range of
unique and innovative learning features, this completely revised new edition of
the award-winning book Paediatrics and Child Health will prove an invaluable
resource for medical students and junior doctors on their journey through
contemporary paediatrics. Organises paediatric disorders into system-based
chapters for easy navigation, with symptom-based and integrative discussions of
all the important diseases and disabilities in paediatrics Combines up-to-date
descriptions of the latest in basic and clinical science with the core
competencies expected of students in paediatric rotations Self-directed
learning is made easy by means of navigation diagrams, tables, key-point and
"at-a-glance" boxes, links to guidelines and other summary aids Sections on
student experience, self-assessment, doing well in paediatric clinical
placements and preparing for examinations and OSCEs Includes a completely new
introduction with perspectives on the nature of paediatrics and how best to
become engaged and immersed within it, and new content on communication,
national guidelines, imaging techniques, genetics and epigenetics, prescribing
for children toxicology, the latest advances in diagnosing and treating
disease, and much more Provides a companion website containing physical
examination instruction videos, a complete set of interactive patient scenarios
and multiple-choice questions Essential Paediatrics and Child Health is the
ideal companion for medical students and junior doctors to succeed in their
studies and clinical practice.
My New Roots Sarah Britton 2015-03-31 At long last, Sarah Britton, called the
“queen bee of the health blogs” by Bon Appétit, reveals 100 gorgeous, all-new
plant-based recipes in her debut cookbook, inspired by her wildly popular blog.
Every month, half a million readers—vegetarians, vegans, paleo followers, and
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gluten-free gourmets alike—flock to Sarah’s adaptable and accessible recipes
that make powerfully healthy ingredients simply irresistible. My New Roots is
the ultimate guide to revitalizing one’s health and palate, one delicious
recipe at a time: no fad diets or gimmicks here. Whether readers are newcomers
to natural foods or are already devotees, they will discover how easy it is to
eat healthfully and happily when whole foods and plants are at the center of
every plate.
Patient Assessment in Clinical Pharmacy Sherif Hanafy Mahmoud 2019-03-28 This
comprehensive, first-of-its kind title is an indispensable resource for
pharmacists looking to learn or improve crucial patient assessment skills
relevant to all pharmacy practice settings. Pharmacists’ role as health care
practitioners is evolving as they are taking a more active part in primary
patient care -- helping patients manage their medications and diseases,
providing patient education, and, in some jurisdictions, prescribing and
adapting medications. To perform their day-to-day duties, pharmacists are bestserved using a framework called the patient care process. This framework
involves three steps: patient assessment; care plan development and
implementation; and monitoring and follow up. Organized in four parts, this
practical book begins with introductory chapters regarding the basics of
patient assessment and the patient care process. Part II includes a detailed
assessment of common symptoms encountered by pharmacists. Part III discusses
assessment of patients with various chronic illnesses. Part IV addresses select
specialized topics and assessment considerations. An invaluable contribution to
the literature, Patient Assessment in Clinical Pharmacy: A Comprehensive Guide
will be of great benefit to pharmacists, regardless of their practice setting,
and to pharmacy students as well.
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2022 Fred F. Ferri 2021-06-09 Access immediate answers
on the medical conditions you’re likely to see with this unique, bestselling
resource! Ferri’s Clinical Advisor 2022 uses the popular "5 books in 1" format
to deliver vast amounts of information in a clinically relevant, user-friendly
manner. This practical reference is updated annually to provide easy access to
answers on over 1,000 common medical conditions, including diseases and
disorders, differential diagnoses, clinical algorithms, laboratory tests, and
clinical practice guidelines—all carefully reviewed by experts in key clinical
fields. Extensive algorithms, along with hundreds of clear photographs,
illustrations, diagrams, and tables, ensure that you stay current with today's
medical practice. Contains significant updates throughout, covering all aspects
of current diagnosis and treatment. Features 30 all-new topics including
Covid-19 disease, anal cancer, electronic cigarette or vaping–associated lung
injury (EVALI), gaming disorder, early pregnancy loss, smoke inhalation injury,
and subjective cognitive decline, among others. Includes useful appendices
covering common herbs in integrated medicine and herbal activities against pain
and chronic diseases; care of the transgender patient, palliative care;
preoperative evaluation, and more. Offers online access to Patient Teaching
Guides in both English and Spanish.
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Physical Health And Well-Being In Mental Health Nursing: Clinical Skills For
Practice Nash, Michael 2014-06-01 This book was the first of its kind to focus
on providing mental health nurses with the core knowledge they need.
Introduction to Protozoa and Fungi in Periodontal Infections Trevor Lyons 1989
Travelers' Health Richard M. Dawood 1994 What is safe to eat and drink? How can
you beat jet-lag? What are the world's high-risk destinations? Which shots must
you have? Here is a sensible, undramatic, exhaustive, and consumate guide that
every serious traveler ought to own.
A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System National Research Council
2015-06-17 How we produce and consume food has a bigger impact on Americans'
well-being than any other human activity. The food industry is the largest
sector of our economy; food touches everything from our health to the
environment, climate change, economic inequality, and the federal budget. From
the earliest developments of agriculture, a major goal has been to attain
sufficient foods that provide the energy and the nutrients needed for a
healthy, active life. Over time, food production, processing, marketing, and
consumption have evolved and become highly complex. The challenges of improving
the food system in the 21st century will require systemic approaches that take
full account of social, economic, ecological, and evolutionary factors. Policy
or business interventions involving a segment of the food system often have
consequences beyond the original issue the intervention was meant to address. A
Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System develops an analytical
framework for assessing effects associated with the ways in which food is
grown, processed, distributed, marketed, retailed, and consumed in the United
States. The framework will allow users to recognize effects across the full
food system, consider all domains and dimensions of effects, account for
systems dynamics and complexities, and choose appropriate methods for analysis.
This report provides example applications of the framework based on complex
questions that are currently under debate: consumption of a healthy and safe
diet, food security, animal welfare, and preserving the environment and its
resources. A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System describes the
U.S. food system and provides a brief history of its evolution into the current
system. This report identifies some of the real and potential implications of
the current system in terms of its health, environmental, and socioeconomic
effects along with a sense for the complexities of the system, potential
metrics, and some of the data needs that are required to assess the effects.
The overview of the food system and the framework described in this report will
be an essential resource for decision makers, researchers, and others to
examine the possible impacts of alternative policies or agricultural or food
processing practices.
Encyclopedia of Health Psychology Alan J. Christensen 2014-01-16 - Not only is
Health Psychology, a field that focuses on the promotion and maintenance of
both physical and mental health, a rapidly growing area of interest, but it is
also a field that draws on and contributes to the other varied fields of
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psychology, medicine, nursing, sociology, anthropology, among others. Provides a relatively comprehensive and accesible overview of the central
concepts, issues, conditions and terms that comprise the broad discipline of
health psychology - Covers more than 200 contributions by more than 150 of the
leading researchers, educators, and practitioners in the field
Nursing Health Assessment Sharon Jensen 2014-10-01 The text combines elements
of traditional Health Assessment texts with innovative elements that facilitate
understanding of how best to obtain accurate data from patients.
The Anti-Anxiety Diet Ali Miller 2018-08-28 “A whole brain/gut/body approach,
conceptualized to calm the mind while simultaneously diminishing worry and
panic.” —The Thirty Your diet plays a dynamic role on mood, emotions and brainsignaling pathways. Since brain chemistry is complicated, The Anti-Anxiety Diet
breaks down exactly what you need to know and how to achieve positive results.
Integrative dietitian and food-as-medicine guru Ali Miller applies sciencebased functional medicine to create a system that addresses anxiety while
applying a ketogenic low-carb approach. By adopting The Anti-Anxiety Diet, you
will reduce inflammation, repair gut integrity and provide your body with
necessary nutrients in abundance. This plan balances your hormones and stress
chemicals to help you feel even-keeled and relaxed. The book provides quizzes
as well as advanced lab and supplement recommendations to help you discover and
address the root causes of your body’s imbalances. The Anti-Anxiety Diet’s
healthy approach supports your brain signaling while satiating cravings. And it
features fifty delicious recipes, including: Sweet Potato Avocado Toast Zesty
Creamy Carrot Soup Chai Panna Cotta Matcha Green Smoothie Carnitas Burrito Bowl
Curry Roasted Cauliflower Seaweed Turkey Roll-Ups Greek Deviled Eggs
Protein and Amino Acid Requirements in Human Nutrition World Health
Organization 2007-12-15 Human nutrition.
The Transplantation and Replacement of Thoracic Organs D.K. Cooper 2007-08-20
It is a great pleasure for me to contribute a few words as an achieved by many
heart transplant centers and the ever improving results of lung transplantation
and the functioning of mechanical introduction to the second edition of this
volume, first published in 1990 when it was edited by David Cooper and Dimitri
cardiac assist devices. Novitzky. The first edition was, in fact, a greatly
expanded The current editors bring a wealth of expertise and experience version
of an even earlier volume Heart Transplantation, edited to their task, and have
blended together absolutely superb con by David Cooper and Robert Lanza and
published in 1984. This tributions by many of the world's experts in their
fields. This first work, authored by members of the medical staff of Groote
comprehensive and highly readable volume documents the Schuur Hospital and the
University of Cape Town Medical present 'state of the art' in the field of
transplantation and School, was, I believe, the first volume reviewing this
relatively replacement of thoracic organs. It provides an invaluable and un new
field of medicine. paralleled source of information for those concerned with
heart and lung medicine or surgery, and is essential reading for all who The
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present volume, therefore, continues the documentation of wish to keep abreast
of developments in this field.
Primary Care English Ramón Ribes 2007-11-22 This book is the ideal introduction
to the medical English language used in primary care and in hospitals. It is
written for family doctors and other health care professionals involved in
primary care around the world who want to advance their medical English. The
language of the consultation is central to this book and its contents modulated
according to real clinical practice. The reader is expected to have at least an
intermediate level of English.
The Antianxiety Food Solution Trudy Scott 2011-06-02 It’s remarkable how much
the foods we eat can impact our brain chemistry and emotions. What and when we
eat can make the difference between feeling anxious and staying calm and in
control. But most of us don’t realize how much our diets influence our moods,
thoughts, and feelings until we make a change. InThe Antianxiety Food Solution,
you’ll find four unique antianxiety diets designed to help you address
nutritional deficiencies that may be at the root of your anxiety and enjoy the
many foods that foster increased emotional balance. This helpful guide allows
you to choose the best plan for you and incorporates effective anxiety-busting
foods and nutrients. You’ll soon be on the path to freeing yourself from
anxiety—and enjoying an improved overall mood, better sleep, fewer cravings,
and optimal health—the natural way! The book also includes an easy-to-use
index. In The Antianxiety Food Solution, you’ll discover: How to assess your
diet for anxiety-causing and anxiety-calming foods and nutrients Foods and
nutrients that balance your brain chemistry Which anxiety-triggering foods and
drinks you may need to avoid Easy lifestyle changes that reduce anxiety and
increase happiness
Unconventional Medicine Chris Kresser 2017-09-06 The world is facing the
greatest healthcare crisis it has ever seen. Chronic disease is shortening our
lifespan, destroying our quality of life, bankrupting governments, and
threatening the health of future generations. Sadly, conventional medicine,
with its focus on managing symptoms, has failed to address this challenge. The
result is burned-out physicians, a sicker population, and a broken healthcare
system.In Unconventional Medicine, Chris Kresser presents a plan to reverse
this dangerous trend. He shows how the combination of a genetically aligned
diet and lifestyle, functional medicine, and a lean, collaborative practice
model can create a system that better serves the needs of both patients and
practitioners.The epidemic of chronic illness can be stopped, if patients and
practitioners can adapt.
Paediatrics and Child Health Mary Rudolf 2011-11-18 Paediatrics and Child
Health is the perfect textbook to prepare you for clinical practice - providing
a comprehensive and practical guide to paediatric disorders as they present to
the practitioner, and grouped together by system for easy navigation. From
birth through to adolescence, the emphasis is on common and important
paediatric problems. This is the only book that takes each symptom and walks
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you through history taking and physical examination step-by-step. Each section
concludes with characteristics and features of the symptoms covered, allowing
you to reach differential diagnoses in a logical, highly-structured way. A
unique feature are the videos, accessible via your desktop edition, that
accompany the book. Designed to enhance your clinical skills and help you in
OSCEs, they show you how to examine children correctly. This third edition has
been substantially updated throughout and includes new chapters on cardiac
conditions and social paediatrics. Beautifully presented, with many new
illustrations and photographs, favourite features such as ‘at a glance’ and
‘clues to the diagnosis’ boxes are back, with new ‘red flag’ boxes to signal
the crucial information you need. The self-assessment section allows you to
check your knowledge and prepare for paediatrics exams. Paediatrics and Child
Health is the perfect resource for a course on paediatrics, and is accompanied
by a FREE enhanced Wiley Desktop Edition - the interactive digital version of
the book with downloadable text and images, highlighting and note-taking
facilities, book-marking, cross-referencing, in-text searching, and linking to
references and glossary terms. Paediatrics and Child Health is also supported
by fully downloadable figures and illustrations at
www.wiley.com/go/rudolf/paediatrics.
Oxford Handbook for the Foundation Programme Tim Raine 2011-08-11 The bestselling guide to both the clinical and non-clinical elements of surviving the
first two years as a doctor, covering all the essential knowledge and offering
practical tips on the new career system.
Journal of the American Medical Association 1910
Clinical Methods Henry Kenneth Walker 1990 A guide to the techniques and
analysis of clinical data. Each of the seventeen sections begins with a drawing
and biographical sketch of a seminal contributor to the discipline. After an
introduction and historical survey of clinical methods, the next fifteen
sections are organized by body system. Each contains clinical data items from
the history, physical examination, and laboratory investigations that are
generally included in a comprehensive patient evaluation. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Clinical Guide to Laboratory Tests Norbert W. Tietz 1995 Data included under
each test includes test name and method, specimen requirements, reference
range-conventional, interferences, diagnostic information, and remarks.
Field & Stream 1979-02 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports
magazine, celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling
photography, and sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and
fishermen have passed down for generations.
Vitamin A Supplements WHO/UNICEF/IVACG Task Force 1997
Comprehensive Review of Infectious Diseases Andrej Spec 2019-11-16 Perfect for
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board review or quick reference in clinical practice, Comprehensive Review of
Infectious Diseases is a balanced, high-yield resource covering the full range
of infectious disease topics. Whether you’re preparing for examinations or are
looking for a concise resource to support your practice, this unique review
contains precisely the information you need – from common infectious diseases
concepts and conditions to hundreds of up-to-date review questions and answers
for self-assessment and exam preparation. Covers the most frequently
encountered concepts and conditions in infectious diseases. Covers challenging
areas frequently covered on the boards: clinically-relevant microbiology and ID
pharmacology, HIV and antiretroviral therapy, infections in immunocompromised
hosts, dermatologic manifestations of ID, infection mimics, infection control
and prevention, and more. Includes new and emerging topics such as neglected
tropical diseases, bioterrorism, and emerging and re-emerging infections.
Provides more than 550 case-based, board-style multiple-choice questions and
answers for test prep and self-assessment. Facilitates quick review and maximum
retention of information by including hundreds of high-quality illustrations,
tables, high-yield boxes, and bulleted lists. Contains practical tips for
taking the boards, buzzwords and memory aids for board questions, and clinical
and board pearls. Edited and written by rising stars in the field of infectious
diseases – authors who have recently taken the boards and excelled, and who
understand the challenges posed by this complex field of study and practice.
Nutrient Requirements of Dogs and Cats National Research Council 2006-07-01
Updating recommendations last made by the National Research Council in the
mid-1980s, this report provides nutrient recommendations based on physical
activity and stage in life, major factors that influence nutrient needs. It
looks at how nutrients are metabolized in the bodies of dogs and cats,
indications of nutrient deficiency, and diseases related to poor nutrition. The
report provides a valuable resource for industry professionals formulating
diets, scientists setting research agendas, government officials developing
regulations for pet food labeling, and as a university textbook for dog and cat
nutrition. It can also guide pet owners feeding decisions for their pets with
information on specific nutrient needs, characteristics of different types of
pet foods, and factors to consider when feeding cats and dogs.
Administrative Medical Assisting Marilyn Takahashi Fordney 1998
Diagnostic Medical Parasitology Lynne Shore Garcia 2020-08-06 Diagnostic
Medical Parasitology covers all aspects of human medical parasitology and
provides detailed, comprehensive, relevant diagnostic methods in one volume.
The new edition incorporates newly recognized parasites, discusses new and
improved diagnostic methods, and covers relevant regulatory requirements and
has expanded sections detailing artifact material and histological diagnosis,
supplemented with color images throughout the text.
Risk Assessment of Vibrio Parahaemolyticus in Seafood World Health Organization
2011-01-01 Vibrio parahaemolyticus are common causes of diarrhoeal disease
worldwide. These marine micro-organisms, native in estuarine waters globally,
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concentrate in the gut of filter-feeding molluscan shellfish, such as oysters,
clams and mussels. Raw and undercooked seafood, including finfish, represent
the principal vehicle of transmission to humans. This volume considers the
applicability of an assessment of the public health impact of raw oyster
consumption, developed in one country, to assess the public health risk
associated with the consumption of raw oysters harvested in other countries
where different growing and harvesting scenarios might exist. The approach is
also applied to bloody clams and finfish to establish if such a risk assessment
can also be adapted to other types of shellfish and finfish. This work is
therefore divided in three parts focusing on (i) risk assessment of Vibrio
parahaemolyticus in raw oysters, (ii) risk assessment of Vibrio
parahaemolyticus in bloody clam and (iii) risk assessment of Vibrio
parahaemolyticus in finfish. As well as providing insights on the risks
associated with consumption of these commodities, the work also addresses how
to make maximum use of existing and/or limited resources. This volume and
others in the Microbiological Risk Assessment Series contain information that
is useful to both risk assessors and risk managers, including international
scientific committees, the Codex Alimentarius Commission, governments and food
regulatory agencies, scientists, food producers and industries and other people
or institutions with an interest in the area of microbiological hazards in
foods, their impact on human health and food trade and their control.
Surgical Arithmetic Lawrence Rosenberg 2000-01-01 This book is intended for the
practicing surgeon. It is designed to offer practical insights into the
essentials of an epidemiological, statistical and outcomes-based approach to
surgical practice. Surgeons are invited to begin to develop the requisite
skills that will allow them to communicate effectively with their colleagues in
epidemiology and
Essentials of Clinical Immunology Helen Chapel 2013-12-17 Essentials of
Clinical Immunology provides the most up-to-date, core information required to
understand diseases with an immunological basis. Clinically focussed, the sixth
edition of this classic text presents theoretical and practical information in
a simple yet thorough way. Essentials of Clinical Immunology covers the
underlying pathophysiology, the signs and symptoms of disease, the
investigations required and guidance on the management of patients. Perfect for
clinical medical students, junior doctors and medical professionals seeking a
refresher in the role of immunology in clinical medicine, this comprehensive
text features fully updated clinical information, boxes with key points, reallife case histories to illustrate key concepts and an index of contents at the
start of each chapter. A companion website at www.immunologyclinic.com provides
additional learning tools, including more case studies, interactive multiplechoice questions and answers, all of the photographs and illustrations from the
book, links to useful websites, and a selection of review articles from the
journal Clinical and Experimental Immunology. This title is also available as a
mobile App from MedHand Mobile Libraries. Buy it now from iTunes, Google Play
or the MedHand Store.
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Health Care for Refugees and Displaced People Catherine Mears 1994-01-01 This
text is an introduction to the provision of health care in emergencies. It
provides the information required to build up a rapid picture of healthcare
needs and describes the implementation of health care procedures and
facilities, including information on feeding, preventive health care, clinical
care and control of common diseases.
Pediatric First Aid for Caregivers and Teachers American Academy of Pediatrics
2013 Caregivers and teachers need to know what to do when a child is injured or
becomes suddenly ill. Most injuries that require first aid care are not lifethreatening. However, first aid can sometimes mean the difference between life
and death. This course is designed to give caregivers and teachers the
education they need to effectively care for children.
Markell & Voge's Medical Parasitology - 10th Sea Ed David T John, Msph PhD
2020-07-23 Markell & Voge's Medical Parasitology - 10th SEA ed
Toxicological Profile for Diazinon 1996
The Saint-Chopra Guide to Inpatient Medicine Sanjay Saint 2018 Preceded by:
Clinical clerkship in inpatient medicine / Sanjay Saint. 3rd ed. c2010.
Healthy Gut, Healthy You Michael Ruscio 2018-02-06 Thousands of years ago,
Hippocrates said that all disease begins in the gut. Scientific research has
proven this idea to be true. In Healthy Gut, Healthy You, clinician and
researcher Dr. Michael Ruscio shows how modern lifestyle changes and the
widespread use of antibiotics have made our guts more vulnerable than ever
before.
Leaky Gut, Leaky Cells, Leaky Brain Elizma Lambert 2021-05 Anyone who has been
ill for a long time and has spent a lot of time and money looking for answers
and chasing cures will find benefit in this book. Whether you are suffering
from a chronic illness yourself, or have someone close to you who struggles
with recovery, it matters not.In reading this book, you will discover that
sometimes the explanation and answers are simple. It doesn't always have to be
complicated.It's the things that are typically overlooked or didn't receive
proper attention by many health care practitioners that can set the stage for
success or failure in recovery.The answers you have been looking for all this
time may have never been available to you...Until Now!
Morphology of Diagnostic Stages of Intestinal Parasites of Humans Marion Murphy
Brooke 1984
Ferri's Clinical Advisor 2023, E-Book Fred F. Ferri 2022-06-21 For 25 years,
Ferri’s Clinical Advisor has provided immediate answers on the myriad medical
diseases and disorders you’re likely to encounter in a unique, easy-to-use
format. A bestselling title year after year, this popular "5 books in 1"
reference delivers vast amounts of information in a user-friendly manner. It is
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updated annually to provide current and clinically relevant answers on over
1,000 common medical conditions, including diseases and disorders, differential
diagnoses, clinical algorithms, laboratory tests, and clinical practice
guidelines?all carefully reviewed by experts in key clinical fields. Extensive
algorithms, along with hundreds of high-quality photographs, illustrations,
diagrams, and tables, ensure that you stay current with today's medical
practice. Contains significant updates throughout all 5 sections, covering all
aspects of diagnosis and treatment. Features 27 all-new topics including
coronary artery dissection, perimandibular abscess, retinal vein occlusion,
performance enhancing hormones, aphasia, hemorrhagic ovarian cyst, pelvic
fracture, lung transplant, penile cancer and obsessive rumination syndrome,
among others. Includes useful appendices covering care of the transgender
patient, palliative care, preoperative evaluation, nutrition, poison
management, commonly used herbal products in integrated medicine, and much
more. Offers online access to Patient Teaching Guides in both English and
Spanish.
Cooking Data Crystal Biruk 2018-03-30 In Cooking Data Crystal Biruk offers an
ethnographic account of research into the demographics of HIV and AIDS in
Malawi to rethink the production of quantitative health data. While research
practices are often understood within a clean/dirty binary, Biruk shows that
data are never clean; rather, they are always “cooked” during their production
and inevitably entangled with the lives of those who produce them. Examining
how the relationships among fieldworkers, supervisors, respondents, and foreign
demographers shape data, Biruk examines the ways in which units of
information—such as survey questions and numbers written onto questionnaires by
fieldworkers—acquire value as statistics that go on to shape national AIDS
policy. Her approach illustrates how on-the-ground dynamics and research
cultures mediate the production of global health statistics in ways that impact
local economies and formulations of power and expertise.
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